
21st March 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been reading a book called ‘The Rainbow Fish’ and we made our own              
rainbow fish using salt dough. We were learning about longer and shorter and making                 
comparisons between different objects. We were also measuring which cars went the longest 
or shortest distance when we pushed them down the ramp. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Under the Sea 

Phonics 
Click on the pictures to practise your sounds and word reading. Find out what the weather is 
like with Fred. 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/DHzcftDB/ISq7soI0
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/YDlIncrC/HT4C2XLP
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/kAxgLq2o/Yj7yY1PO


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will continue to read the book ‘The Rainbow 
Fish’.  We will be writing our own version of the 
story called ‘The Rainbow Bird.’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be comparing numbers to 10 using the 
language ‘more’ and ‘less’. 
 

 8                        is more than 5 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn the meaning of the words: 

 
author            illustrator  

 
shade 

 
dissolve   short  

 Understanding of the World 
We will be learning about floating and                
sinking. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song ‘She’ll be coming 
round the mountain.’ Click on the picture to               
listen to the song. 
 
She'll be coming round the mountain when she comes, 
yeehah!  
She'll be coming round the mountain when she comes  
She'll be coming round the mountain  
She'll be coming round the mountain  
She'll be coming round the mountain when she comes  
Singing 'ay, ay, yippee, yippee ay!' Singing 'ay, ay, yippee, 
yippee ay!' Singing 'ay, ay, yippee, ay, ay, yippee!' Singing 
'ay, ay, yippee, yippee ay!'  
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be making an ‘Under the Sea’ collage. 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Please could you bring in any recyclable                  
materials you have at home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yLxqRax8mTA

